
 

 

 
 

 
September 20 2021 

Dear parents, 
 
I am writing to inform you of a change to our collection arrangements for Year 6 students only, 
which we will be implementing with immediate effect. So that we can ensure your child’s safety at 
the end of each school day when they are learning in school, we would like parents to park their 
cars safely outside of the school and then to enter our site via the Al-Meera entrance on foot. From 
here, parents will go to their child’s classroom and pick up their son or daughter. Students will 
remain in their classroom until their parent, driver or nanny has parked safely and has entered the 
school to collect them. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would 
welcome them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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